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From: Mark Cravotta
To: Fahnestock, Sam
Cc: ; 
Subject: 4004 Avenue H Renovations and Addition
Date: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 6:10:11 PM


You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important


External Email - Exercise Caution


Hi Sam,


I live at 4008 Avenue H, next door to 4004. I’m writing to express my support for the
renovations and addition they have planned. I think it’s going to be a lovely enhancement to
the neighborhood. Please feel free to reach out if you have questions.


Best,
Mark


Mark Cravotta
Cravotta Interiors
512-499-0400 o
512-789-3059 m
www.cravottainteriors.com 
701 Brazos St, Ste 300
Austin, TX 78701
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opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please
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cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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